
Oro -Medonte - Homes Not Hotels  

To All Residents and Homeowners of Oro-Medonte: 

Residential neighbourhoods in Oro -Medonte are under serious threat from the operation of commercial 
short term rental properties or ‘ghost hotels’. Your help is needed to protect our communities. 

 
 
 

 Short Term Rental Petition to the Mayor and  
Council of the Township of Oro-Medonte 

Created October 7, 2019 
 

Dear Mayor Hughes and Council members, 

I believe that the elected Council of the Township of Oro-Medonte has a paramount duty to protect 

the safety, the security and the quiet enjoyment of its residents in the Township and to enforce the 

existing by-laws. 

Further, I believe that short term rental properties which are operated as commercial for-profit 

businesses or ‘ghost hotels’ do not belong in residential neighbourhoods in the Township of Oro-

Medonte. 

Therefore, I call on all of the elected members of Council to respect and protect the rights of 

residential homeowners by enforcing the existing zoning by-laws and prohibit the operation of 

commercial short term rental properties and ‘ghost hotels’ in residential neighbourhoods in the 

Township.    

By my signature, I am declaring that I am an eligible voter in the Township of Oro-Medonte and 

concur with all of the statements in this petition.  

 

 

- PLEASE ACT NOW AND HAVE YOUR VOICE HEARD  - 

SIGN THE PETITION ! 

It is important that Council hear from you and all residents of Oro Medonte who do not want to see 
our residential neighbourhoods eroded and destroyed forever 


